
Family Updates 4/26/2020 - Leesville Road Middle School  
 
I hope everyone is continuing to make connections with teachers of all classes through remote 
learning. Please take care of yourselves and your family. We are thinking of you and hope see 
you all again soon. 
 
Thanks for Taking Care of the Pride 

● Thanks to parents for extra efforts to support your son/daughter with learning remote 
learning processes. 

● Thanks to the PTA for our new pergola.  Construction started last week. 
 
Devices for Students 

We are still awaiting the arrival of Chromebooks to support students with remote 
learning. We will contact families to arrange a time to pick up the devices as soon as the  
devices arrive. Thanks so much for your patience. 
 

Dance Company 2020-2021 
 

Rising 8th-grade dancers interested in auditioning for the 2020-2021 Dance Company 
please stay tuned. All audition info will be posted on May 15th! 

 
SPOTLIGHT ON 8TH GRADERS 

We are creating a slideshow to honor the 8th Graders from LRMS for the 2019-2020 
school year because whenever we return to school, their 8th Grade year was cut short. 
Click through the images to see all of them or the slide show will run on its own. They 
are alphabetical by first name and will run until we return to school.   Each picture is also 
tweeted one time.  
Students, check your school email to find out how to be included or email Ms. Nelson 
lnelson4@wcpss.net.  Tell your friends too - I would love to have something from all of 
you!  
Here is a link to the slide show 

 
 
2020-2021 ELECTIVE REGISTRATION 
 
Students that are currently in 6th and 7th Grade need to register for electives for the 2020-2021 
school year.  
  
Current 6th Graders: 

Ms. McCallister communicated this to you through Google Classroom and your teachers 
a couple of weeks ago.  If you have not done your registration yet or have questions,  fill 

https://www.wcpss.net/domain/790


out this form or email Ms. McCallister at wmccallister@wcpss.net   The deadline was 
Friday, April 17th, but if you missed it, get it in as soon as you can! 

 
Current 7th Graders: 

Mr. Thomas has provided the information below. Please email Mr. Thomas if you have 
any questions.  fthomas@wcpss.net  Deadline is April 30th for class selection.   Note: 
this is just the information, you use the Homebase tile in your wakeid portal to do the 
actual registration of classes.  

●  ​Elective Options for rising 8th 
● Middle School Planning Guide 

 
 

https://www.wcpss.net/cms/lib/NC01911451/Centricity/Domain/153/2021Elective%208.pdf
https://www.wcpss.net/cms/lib/NC01911451/Centricity/Domain/153/2020-2021%20Middle%20School%20Program%20Planning%20Guide%20Final%20V.1%2002052020.pdf

